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About DFDS 
DFDS provides ferry and 
transport services in Europe, 
generating annual revenues of 
EUR 2.3bn. 
 
To over 10,000 freight 
customers, we deliver high 
reliability through ferry & port 
terminal services and transport 
& logistics solutions. 
 
For five million passengers, we 
provide safe overnight and short 
sea ferry services. 
 
Our 8,400 employees are 
located on ships and in offices 
across 20 countries. DFDS 
was founded in 1866, is 
headquartered in Copenhagen, 
and listed on Nasdaq 
Copenhagen.  
 
 
Disclaimer 
The statements about the 
future in this announcement 
contain an element of risk and 
uncertainty which means that 
actual developments may 
diverge significantly. 

INVESTOR NEWS 

 

NORTHERN BALTIC ROUTE OPERATIONS 
OPTIMISED   
 
 
• Freight ferry services enhanced between Estonia and Finland  

through a freight agreement with Eckerö Line  
• Capacity reduced on own route Hanko-Paldiski 
• Schedule between Estonia and Sweden improved 

 
 
Following recent changes in the ferry market in the northern part of the Baltic Sea, 
DFDS has enhanced the offering to customers by optimising route operations. 
 
The route schedule between the Estonian port of Paldiski and the Swedish port of 
Kapellskär in Sweden has been improved by offering both freight customers and 
passengers more attractive evening departures and morning arrivals through the 
week. 
 
This improvement is enabled by a halving of sailings between the Estonian port of 
Paldiski and the Finnish port of Hanko following reduced demand on this route. The 
reduced sailings allow the combined freight and passenger ferry on the route to be 
deployed on both Paldiski-Hanko and Paldiski-Kapellskär.   
 
In addition, a freight agreement has been entered into with Eckerö Line on the route 
between Muuga/Tallinn in Estonia and Vuosaari/Helsinki in Finland. The agreement 
starts from the end of April 2020. 
 
With these changes, a total of 30 departures per week between Estonia and Finland 
can be offered to DFDS’ customers. Moreover, the overall utilisation of ferry capacity 
between Estonia and Finland is expected to improve. 
 
 
    


